Please Join Us!

Date:

Dear Parent,

Your child is at a most wonderful and exciting age, and we are looking for-
ward to your family’s participation in our preschool program this year. For
your child, each day is a new adventure in discovering and learning about the
world God gave us and about how special each of us is in the eyes of God.
We look forward to cooperating with you as you guide your child’s growth in
the faith and help him or her to discover the many gifts that have been given
to us by God.

As we begin this year of preschool, we invite you to attend a Parent-Catechist
meeting. This is an important opportunity to meet your child’s catechist

and to learn more about your child’s faith development, your important role
as your child’s first guide in the faith, and this year’s preschool program.
Please join us!

Parent-Catechist Meeting

Date:
Time:

Place:

If you have questions, please contact:

We look forward to meeting you and to sharing this year together.

Sincerely,
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